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The ban on Diesel Vehicles needs to be at least delayed. The technology to switch to 

electric options doesn't currently exist. And if it did exist our electric grid is not robust 

enough to support them. If you ban diesel vehicels right now it will effectively cripple 

our economy. Everything comes to you on a diesel truck. Don't kill our states ability to 

compete in the marketplace. 


